
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Port of Aberdeen will continually improve its environmental performance and will strive to be exemplar in 

sustainability for the benefit of our customers, our community, and future generations.  

We are committed to sustainable development (meeting the needs of the present without compromising the 

ability of future generations to meet their own needs) as a guiding principle within all facets of our work and 

activities.  

We will: 

• Deliver Net Zero by 2040 by actively reducing emissions across scopes 1, 2 and 3, in co-operation with our 

clients and partners.  

• Improve the energy efficiency of our buildings and our activities.  

• Facilitate decarbonisation innovation in the energy transition. 

• Regularly review climate change impacts on our harbour and our operations and the effectiveness of any 

adaptation measures to climate change. 

• Reduce waste, increase recycling, eliminate single use plastics wherever possible and promote the circular 

economy.  

• Benchmark and monitor environmental data on air quality, water quality and protect biodiversity in the 

harbour. 

• Promote sustainability risk thinking, strategy and procedures in our decision making. 

• Provide the necessary information, training, supervision, and resource to ensure our compliance with the 

environmental management system ISO14001:2015 and seek continuous improvement with the system.    

• Comply with environmental legislation and other compliance obligations that relate to the Port of Aberdeen. 

• Protect the environment from negative impacts including pollution and contamination. 

• Actively promote best practice in environment and sustainability amongst the Port of Aberdeen staff, port 

users, and wider shipping industry. 

 
 

Bob Sanguinetti 

Chief Executive    

13 November 2023 

Environment and Sustainability Policy 

 

This policy is available to the public, and to any interested party, and shall be communicated to any person working for or on behalf of 

Port of Aberdeen. It shall be reviewed annually. 


